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BLOODBORNE	PATHOGENS	EXPOSURE	POLICY	
 
 
 

Below	are	the	guidelines	which	will	be	followed	by	St.	John’s	Jesuit	High	
School	&	Academy	in	the	event	that	students	or	staff	are	exposed	to	blood		
or	body	fluids.	
	

 In	accordance	with	ADA	and	Section	504,	we	do	not	ask	about	
students’	or	staff	members’	infectious	disease	status.	

	
	
 To	safeguard	everyone,	all	staff	are	trained	in	and	required	to	

practice	standard	precautions	with	every	student.		Students	are	
also	taught	age‐appropriate	standard	precautions.	

	
	
 Whenever	there	is	a	blood	spill	or	exposure	to	body	fluids,	the	

school	policies	and	follow‐up	actions	assume	all	body	fluids	
involved	are	potentially	infectious.	

	
	
 All	students	are	required	to	have	the	hepatitis	B	vaccines.	

	
	
 If	your	child	is	exposed	to	potentially	infectious	body	fluids,	you	

will	be	notified	immediately	and	encouraged	to	contact	your	
physician	or	the	local	health	department	for	appropriate	post‐
exposure	testing	for	HIV,	HBV,	and	HCV.	

 
 
 
 


